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June 18, 197 4 

Mr . rian Callaghan 
Box 262 
Wawanesa, r.'ani toba CAJ.~ADA 

~ar • Callaghan: 

Your delayed dat e should be aJt 1ght, ut you should 
not delay any further because that is the last week 
of the Fl1ntworking School. 

EHS :dss 

cc: Don E . Crabtree v"' 
William P. Statham 

Sincerely yours, 

l/-v 
Earl H. Swanson, Jr. 
Museum Director 

enc: copy of Callaghan's letter , 7 June 1974 


